Aurora Consulting |

Greenacres, Sevenoaks Rd, Chelsfield, Kent BRG 7SE

17 June 2014

To: Whom it may concern

I can confirm that Mr Michal Siemaszko is working for my company on a contract in
London for a minimum duration of 6 months.

Please feel free to call me on my mobile 07771 772 446 if you have any other
questions.

I can also be reached on my email: phil@aurora-consulting.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr Phil Nguyen
Director



